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  Faith Leaders Launch IAPD in Lebanon 
 
 
Bhamdoun, Lebanon—The Interreligious 
Association for Peace and Development 
inauguration attracted nearly 
30 participants.  
 

  

  

  

  Conference Focuses on Africa-Europe Cooperation 
 
 
Stuttgart, Germany—More than 100 
participants joined a conference on “Africa’s 
Century—Opportunities and Challenges for 
Europe.”  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Portugal Hosts Ambassadors for Peace and Friends 
 
 
Lisbon, Portugal—Ambassadors for Peace and 
UPF partners and friends were the guests at an 
online Christmas celebration.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Russia Takes Part in Day of Volunteers   



 

 

 
 
Moscow, Russia—UPF participated in a 
roundtable to commemorate International 
Volunteer Day 2020.  
 

  

  

  Rally of Hope Encourages Believers to Unite for Peace 
 
 
Las Vegas, United States—At the online rally, 
the UPF co-founder addressed an interfaith 
audience of hundreds of 
thousands.  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JAN 25: UPF's IMAP Conference on Brexit 

JAN 27: WCLC Prayer Meeting 

FEB 1: UN World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 6: UN International Day of Zero Tolerance for Female Genital Mutilation 

FEB 17: 5th Rally of Hope (tentative) 

MAR 8: UN International Women's Day 
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UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 


